
FILE 

From: Kelby [m3iito:kelbywyse@hotmail.com] ., .,j,-.,y',: • ji.;r r.;\ 
Sent: Friday, May 20, 2016 11:09 PM 'ri.-iCi.iV'-.U-UoLh-. l -•• '̂ ^ ' 

To: Puco ContactOPSB<contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> oniAMaY 9'^ AH 10* 2 I 

To whom it may be concerned: |~ U ^ -̂̂  

i'm deeply concerned you are considering allowing Duke Energy to place a dangerous natural gas 
pipeline in my neighborhood {BlueWing Terrace) by my children's elementary school. Simply put, this is 
a disgrace to the citizens of Blue Ash and the entire Cincinnati community. The chance my child could 
be killed by a pipeline explosion while at school at Blue Ash Elementary causes me to lose sleep at 
night. While I've seen the propaganda from Duke Energy, I don't buy it for a second. Did you see the 
issue in PA only 1 month ago? This occurred in a rural area. Can you imagine if a pipeline malfunctioned 
in the middle of a populated area? At the end of the day, it sounds like the cronies behind this entire 
situation and ridden with corporate greed. When cold, heartless corporations make decisions, the little 
man suffers. 

PLEASE STOP THIS INJUSTICE! 

Best regards. 

The Wyse Family 
Blue Ash, OH 

l-hlB i& to asi3?tify tSiat the i.m .̂a?is appearing are an 
feO'Surrii:® mm% car^^leta Tn>^t7Av.ction «a: a casa f i l e 
doauitt^ii^ d^ i iv ia r^ i a tUe re^a la r co-ares o£ business . 
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